ALDER COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Achievement through Commitment

Headteacher: Mr P Mandelstam

30 March 2023

Dear Parents,

PARENT SURVEY - 2023

Your views are very important to us and we would like to invite you to complete a Parent Survey. This information will help us see what is working well and where we can make improvements. In order to gain as accurate a picture of the whole school as possible and determine the ways we can continue to deliver the best education for your children, we need as many questionnaires completed as possible. If you have more than one child, you may choose to either complete one survey or to do one for each child, if your views/experience varies for the different siblings.

The survey is available to complete from now until Friday 28 April, giving 4 weeks for completion. You can access the survey at https://forms.office.com/e/azJEK7qLZd

Please make sure that you indicate your child's name and class, so that we are clear which year group you are referring to. It is also very difficult to action areas for specific attention if the questionnaire is anonymous. Please be aware that where there are any issues of concern raised, or we wish to clarify what you have shared, you may be contacted by a member of the Senior Leadership Team/Phase Leader so that we can discuss your views in more detail.

In order for your opinions to be taken into account please make sure that you include the name of your child and that you have completed the survey by the closing date of Friday 28 April.

We are very grateful to everyone who takes the time to complete the survey and thank you in advance for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Mandelstam

Peter Mandelstam Headteacher

ALDER COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Northway ~ Sedgley ~ Dudley ~ West Midlands ~ DY3 3PS

Website: www.alder.dudley.sch.uk